
 
 
 
To,  
Listing Compliance 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Subject: Reply to letter no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/MG/ 2023-2024/75 dated May 4, 2023 
 
Ref: InterGlobe Aviation Limited (Scrip: 539448/ Symbol: INDIGO) 
 
Dear Sir / Ma’am, 
 
We refer to your email referring letter no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/MG/2023-2024/75 dated May 4, 
2023 regarding significant increase in volume of the Company’s securities.  
 
We wish to inform you that there is no such recent event/information etc. including any 
unpublished price sensitive information which was reasonably required to be furnished to the 
stock exchanges under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015. However, the recent events in the aviation industry may 
have impacted the volume of trading in the Company’s securities.  
 
This is for your information and record.  
 
For InterGlobe Aviation Limited 
 
 
 
Sanjay Gupta 
Company Secretary and Chief Compliance Officer 
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